
 

May 24, 2023 

 

To:  Team Delegations registered in Eindhoven Box Cup 

 

Re:  Participation in Eindhoven Box Cup 

 

 

Dear National Federations, 
Dear participants of the Eindhoven Box Cup, 
Dear friends, 
 
The Dutch Boxing Federation acknowledges receipt of the letter from the EUBC President, 
dated May 24, 2023, which notified European National Boxing Federations that the 
Eindhoven Box Cup will not be sanctioned by the EUBC. Furthermore, it stated that the 
event will be removed from the EUBC calendar and the appointed Technical Delegate has 
been recalled. 
 
With this letter, the Dutch Boxing Federation and the Local Organizing Committee of the 
Eindhoven Box Cup would like to assure you that the event will proceed as an international 
tournament, without any alterations to the timeline or conditions specified in the initial 
invitation letter. In accordance with articles 1.4 and 1.5 of the IBA Technical and Competition 
rules, we have already made arrangements for an appropriately certified non-Dutch 
Technical Delegate to supervise the Eindhoven Box Cup and ensure compliance with the 
Technical and Competition rules. 
 
We reiterate our eagerness to welcome your delegations to Eindhoven very soon. We are 
fully prepared to host another edition of the largest international boxing competition in the 
Benelux region, with over 20 National Federation delegations already registered. 
 
We would like to emphasize that there are no restrictions for suspended National 
Federations regarding hosting competitions outlined in the IBA Constitution, IBA Technical 
and Competition Rules, or the newly adopted Rules on Participation in Competitions for 
Boxers and Coaches Affiliated with Suspended NFs. Moreover, Article 13.4 of the IBA 
Constitution obliges the IBA to "undertake any measures it deems necessary to ensure that 
Boxers and Coaches affiliated with any suspended National Federation are not deprived of 
their right to participate in Competitions under their national flag." 
 
Finally, we confirm that the Eindhoven Box Cup is fully financed by the Dutch side and will 
fully comply with the sanctions and recommendations of the IOC. 
 
We eagerly look forward to welcoming you to the Netherlands and are prepared to address 
any questions you may have. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Eindhoven Box Cup Director 
Board Member 
Dutch Boxing Federation 


